
Weekly News - Friday 7th May 2021

Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

It’s hard to believe, but we are already three weeks through this half
term. The children enjoyed taking part in skipping workshops this week -
they were a great workout and tied in really well with our science work
on exercise. The children were sensible in their important puberty talks, with just the
expected giggle or two! Their next talk will take place on Wednesday next week.

English

This week, we edited and published our witness statements - written in the role of Banquo about the
murder of King Duncan. We have now moved on to the killing of Banquo and his ghostly appearance
at Forres. It is fair to say that the children are fascinated by this grisly tale.

Maths

We have been revising our fraction knowledge, looking specifically at addition, subtraction and
multiplication. Next week we will cover division of fractions before moving on to decimals.

Foundation Subjects

In science we measured our heart rates before and after taking part in some exercise. The children
definitely noticed a difference before and after! We looked at crime and punishment in Tudor times
and were horrified by the punishments that were carried out.

Notices & Reminders

● Next week the children will be visited by a nurse for the second of their puberty talks.

● Polite notice: the mid-morning snack you provide should be fruit or a healthy cereal bar.

● Thank you to all the families who have now paid a contribution to the upcoming Year 6 trips.
These should now all be going ahead as planned; this is great news for the children.

● Please could you regularly check that your child’s pencil case is correctly stocked - it should
include a blue Frixion pen.

Diamond Work Award

Elder: Elijah;      Oak: Niko;      Willow: Emmy & Poppy


